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STUDENTS SPOTLIGHT

SKATING

BILLIARDS

"Trust is the foundation of any 
successful relationship, and it's 
especially important in an educational 
setting. As teachers, we strive to build 
trust with our students, colleagues, and 
parents. When we trust each other, we 
create a safe and supportive 
environment where everyone feels 
valued and empowered to learn. In 
addition to this, Parimala also competed 
in the state-level open championship 
organised by the Kanchi Skating and 
Sports Association. 

Demonstrating her skill and 
determination, she secured the 2nd 
position in this highly competitive event. 
Parimala’s achievements are a 
testament to her dedication and passion 
for the sport, bringing pride to her school 
and community.

Pramod J, Saranjith K, Thiruarunesh 
R.N, Aadhavan S, Deepakarthi, Dinah, 
and Srayan D.R showcased their skills 
in the under-16 Billiards category at the 
40th Tamil Nadu State Ranking 
Championship. Competing against 
some of the best young talents in the 
state, the team demonstrated 
exceptional focus and sportsmanship. 
Their collective efforts were rewarded 
with a Certificate of Merit, recognizing 
their commendable performance in this 
prestigious event. 

The achievement is a significant 
milestone for the participants, 
highlighting their potential and 
dedication to the sport.



KARATE

TEACHER’S 
MESSAGE

S. Aadhavan of Grade 7 and S. Kadhiravan of 
Grade 2 showcased their martial arts prowess at 
the 4th State Level Open Karate Championship. 
Aadhavan delivered an outstanding performance, 
securing the First Gold Medal in his category, 
demonstrating his exceptional skill and 
determination. Kadhiravan also performed 
admirably, earning the Third Bronze Medal in his 
category. Their achievements in this prestigious 
event reflect their hard work and dedication to 
karate, bringing pride to our school and inspiring 
their peers.

As we step into another exciting month 
of learning and growth, I am filled with 
pride and enthusiasm for the 
achievements we continue to witness in 
our school community. Our students 
have demonstrated exceptional 
dedication not only in academics but 
also in extracurricular activities, as 
evidenced by their remarkable 
performances in various competitions 
and events. Education is not just about 
acquiring knowledge but also about 
developing character, resilience, and a 
love for lifelong learning. 

I encourage each of you to continue 
exploring new opportunities, embracing 
challenges, and supporting one another 
in this journey.Let us work together to 
make the most of the days ahead, 
fostering a positive and nurturing 
environment where every student can 
thrive.



STUDENT’S MESSAGE

AWARENESS AND INFORMATION CORNER

As we continue through this academic year, I’m filled with 
excitement and pride for all that we’ve accomplished together. 
From our classroom lessons to the countless extracurricular 
activities, every moment has been a step toward becoming better 
versions of ourselves.Participating in various events and 
competitions has taught us the value of teamwork, perseverance, 
and determination. It’s inspiring to see how each of us is growing, 
not just academically, but also in our passions and interests.I 
want to encourage all my fellow students to continue giving their 
best in everything they do. Let’s support one another, stay 
curious, and never stop striving for excellence.Thank you to our 
teachers and staff for their constant guidance, and to my peers 
for making our school a place where we can all thrive and 
succeed.Looking forward to more achievements and memories in 
the months to come!

Dengue can range from asymptomatic infection or mild 
illness to severe disease. An estimated 1 in 4 dengue 
virus infections are symptomatic. Symptomatic dengue 
virus infection most commonly presents as a mild to 
moderate, acute febrile illness. Infection with one of the 
four dengue viruses will induce long-lived immunity for 
that specific virus. 

Because there are four dengue viruses, people can be 
infected multiple times in their life. Early clinical findings 
are nonspecific but require a high index of suspicion 
because recognizing early signs of shock and promptly 
initiating intensive supportive therapy can reduce risk of 
death among patients.

DENGUE 
AWARENESS: 



PROTECT YOURSELF, 
PROTECT OTHERS

Symptoms include high fever, headache, rash and muscle and joint pain. It may also cause 
nausea and vomiting. In severe cases there is serious bleeding and shock, which can be life 
threatening.

 “Oratory Contest" was conducted for 
students from grades 6 to 12, showcasing 
exceptional talent and oratory skills. The 
event aimed to foster public speaking 
abilities among students, providing them a 
platform to express their ideas on various 
topics. Participants from different grades 
engaged in passionate and 
well-articulated speeches, impressing the 
judges with their clarity of thought, 
confidence, and persuasive skills. The 
contest was a vibrant display of young 
minds expressing their views on critical 
issues, making it a memorable and 
inspiring event. The winners were 
applauded for their outstanding 
performances, and the event was deemed 
a resounding success, encouraging 
students to continue developing their 
public speaking abilities.

2nd 
AUGUST 
2024

ORATORY
CONTEST

SPEAK YOUR MIND: 



5th 

AUGUST 
2024 

WILD WONDERS: 

(VI TO VIII)

FIELD TRIP TO 
THE ZOOLOGICAL 
PARK

“ENHANCING STUDENT SUCCESS: 
INSIGHTS FROM OUR 
PARENT – TEACHER OPEN 
DISCUSSION MEETING”

“Parent–Teacher Open Discussion Meeting" for 
grades 10 and 12 was a highly productive event, 
focusing on the critical years of high school education. 
The meeting provided a platform for parents and 
teachers to discuss strategies to support students 
during this crucial academic phase. Topics included 
exam preparation, managing stress, career guidance, 
and ensuring a balanced approach to both academics 
and extracurricular activities. 

“Field Trip to the Zoological Park" for grades 6 to 8 
was an exciting educational adventure that allowed 
students to explore the fascinating world of wildlife up 
close. During the trip, students had the opportunity to 
observe a wide variety of animals, from powerful 
tigers to colorful birds, in a setting designed to mimic 
their natural habitats. Guided tours provided students 
with detailed information about the animals' 
behaviors, diets, and the importance of conservation 
efforts. The interactive sessions and activities 
engaged the students, making learning fun and 
memorable. The trip not only enhanced their 
knowledge of biodiversity but also instilled a sense of 
responsibility towards protecting the environment and 
its inhabitants. The field trip was a resounding 
success, leaving students inspired and more 
connected to the natural world around them.

Teachers shared insights on how parents can assist 
their children in staying focused and motivated, while 
parents offered valuable feedback on their children's 
needs and challenges. The discussion highlighted the 
importance of a strong partnership between home and 
school, particularly during these pivotal years. The 
meeting concluded with actionable steps to support 
student success, reinforcing the collaborative effort 
needed to guide students toward their future goals.



RESERVOIR REALITIES: 

A VISIT 
TO THE DAM

“A Visit to the Dam" for grade 9 students was 
an insightful educational experience, offering a 
firsthand look at the engineering marvels and 
environmental significance of dams. During the 
visit, students were guided through the dam's 
structure and operations, learning about the 
crucial role it plays in water management, 
electricity generation, and flood control. The 
trip also highlighted the environmental and 
social impacts of dam construction, providing a 
balanced perspective on its benefits and 
challenges. Through interactive discussions 
and observations, students gained a deeper 
understanding of how dams contribute to 
sustainable development while also learning 
about the importance of responsible resource 
management. The visit to the dam was both 
informative and thought-provoking, broadening 
students' knowledge of real-world applications 
of their classroom studies.

 “Exploring the Children’s Park" trip for grades 3 to 5 
was a delightful and lively experience, filled with 
laughter and learning. The visit to the park provided 
students with a perfect blend of recreation and 
education, as they explored various play areas, 
participated in group activities, and enjoyed the 
natural surroundings. The children had the 
opportunity to engage in physical activities, fostering 
teamwork and building social skills while having fun 
on swings, slides, and other playground equipment. 

Additionally, the park's well-designed environment 
allowed students to learn about different plants and 
animals in a relaxed setting. The day was filled with 
joy and excitement, leaving students with wonderful 
memories and a renewed appreciation for outdoor 
play and nature. The trip was a great success, 
providing a refreshing break from the classroom 
while supporting the holistic development of the 
students.

6th AUGUST 2024 (IX)

8th AUGUST 2024 (III – V) 

FUN AND FROLIC:

EXPLORING THE 
CHILDREN’S PARK



UNLEASHING SCIENCE:

A JOURNEY 
THROUGH 
DISCOVERY

A Journey Through Discovery" science expo for 
grades 1 to 12 was an inspiring event that 
showcased the creativity and scientific curiosity of 
students across all age groups. The expo featured 
a diverse array of projects, experiments, and 
demonstrations, each highlighting different aspects 
of science, from basic principles to advanced 
innovations. Students from every grade presented 
their work with enthusiasm, whether it was simple 
experiments demonstrating fundamental concepts 
or complex models exploring cutting-edge 
technologies.

The event provided a platform for young scientists 
to share their ideas, learn from one another, and 
engage in discussions about the impact of science 
in everyday life. Judges and visitors were 
impressed by the ingenuity and knowledge 
displayed by the students, making the expo a 
resounding success. The day concluded with an 
awards ceremony recognizing outstanding 
contributions, but all participants left with a sense 
of accomplishment and a deeper passion for 
scientific exploration.

 “The Power of Left" event, held in celebration of World 
Left-Handers Day in our school, was a unique and engaging 
experience for students. A special board was set up where the 
students could express their creativity by writing or drawing with 
their left hand using paint and brushes. This activity aimed to raise 
awareness about the experiences of left-handed individuals and to 
celebrate the uniqueness of left-handedness. Children from various 
grades participated enthusiastically, embracing the challenge with 
excitement and curiosity. The event not only allowed students to 
experiment with using their non-dominant hand but also fostered an 
appreciation for the diversity of skills and perspectives. The 
colourful and diverse contributions on the board reflected the 
students' creativity and willingness to step out of their comfort 
zones. Overall, the celebration was both fun and educational, 
leaving everyone with a greater understanding and respect for 
left-handedness.

10TH AUGUST 2024 (I – XII)

14TH AUGUST 2024 

THE POWER OF LEFT: 

WORLD 
LEFT-HANDERS 
DAY 2024



“Understanding Clay Shapers" workshop for grades 1 and 2 provided a 

delightful introduction to the art of working with clay. During the session, 

young students were introduced to various clay shapers, tools used to mold 

and refine clay creations. The workshop featured hands-on activities where 

children used these tools to shape and design their own clay models. With 

guidance from their teachers, students learned basic techniques for 

manipulating clay, such as smoothing, carving, and detailing. The activity 

not only encouraged creativity but also helped develop fine motor skills and 

hand-eye coordination. The children were thrilled to see their imaginative 

designs take form, and the session concluded with an exhibition of their clay 

artworks. Overall, the workshop was a fun and educational experience, 

sparking an early interest in the arts and craftsmanship among the young 

students.

Independence Day  was celebrated 
with great enthusiasm and patriotic 
fervor at our school. The event 
commenced with the hoisting of the 
national flag, followed by singing the 
National Anthem, which filled the 
atmosphere with a deep sense of 
pride and unity. Speeches were 
delivered by students reflecting on 
the significance of independence 
and the responsibilities that come 
with it. The day concluded with a 
pledge to uphold the values of 
freedom and work towards the 
nation's progress. The 
Independence Day celebrations 
were a resounding success, leaving 
everyone with a renewed sense of 
patriotism and commitment to the 
country's future.

15th 
AUGUST 
2024 

INDEPENDENCE DAY 
COMMEMORATIONS

A NATION'S TRIUMPH: 

17th AUGUST 2024 (I – II)

CRAFTING WITH PRECISION: 

UNDERSTANDING 
CLAY SHAPERS

INDEPENDENCE DAY
CELEBRATION 



UPCOMING EVENTS

26th AUGUST 2024 

RADIANT REVELRY: 

KRISHNA 
JAYANTHI
OBSERVANCES

TVMD  celebrated Krishna Jayanthi with 
vibrant enthusiasm and devotion. The event 
began with the ceremonial decoration of the 
school premises, creating a festive 
atmosphere that honoured the birth of Lord 
Krishna. Students participated in various 
activities, including traditional dances, 
devotional songs, and dramatic reenactments 
of Krishna's life and deeds. A special 
assembly featured speeches and narrations 
about the significance of Krishna Jayanthi, 
highlighting the virtues and teachings of Lord 
Krishna. The celebration also included a 
display of colourful Rangoli patterns and a 
variety of traditional sweets and snacks. The 
day concluded with a community gathering 
where students and staff shared in the joy of 
the festival, reflecting on its spiritual and 
cultural importance. The observance was a 
heartwarming success, fostering a sense of 
unity and reverence among everyone 
present.

 National Nutrition Week

 Teacher’s Day

Brain Train (Memory Game) (I –II)

TRAIL BLAZERS – Creative Writing (VI – X)

WESTERN DANCE (III – VIII)

3rd September 2024

5th September 2024

11th September 2024

18th September 2024

28th September 2024




